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POA Meetings and Events: 

 Recreation Advisory Committee, 9 a.m. Thursday, July 2, Wellness Center 

 Architectural Control Committee, 9 a.m. Thursday, July 2, POA Conference Room 

 POA OFFICES CLOSED JULY 3 FOR INDEPENDENCE DAY 

 POA Board Workshop, 10 a.m. Tuesday, July 7, Kahite Activity Center (irregular location) 

Recreation News and Events for July 
By Holly Bryant, Recreation Manager 

July 4 Holiday Hours 
The Wellness Center and Chota Recreation Center will close at 5 p.m. on Saturday, July 4, in 
observance of the Fourth of July holiday. Please contact the Kahite Pro Shop at 423-884-6108 or 865-
458-2639 for their hours of operation for the pool. The Recreation staff wishes everyone a safe and 
happy Fourth of July! 

Weight Equipment Orientations 
Orientations on the proper use of the cardiovascular and weight equipment will be provided on:  

 July 1 at 2 p.m. 

 July 7 at 2 p.m. 

 July 13 at 2 p.m. 

It is recommended that you get approval from your doctor prior to beginning an exercise program. 
The orientations are free; however, reservations are required. Please contact the Wellness Center at 
865-458-7070 to have your name added to the date you desire. If the dates above do not work for you 
or you would like an orientation at the Kahite facility, please leave your name with the front desk and 
the Instructor will contact you. 

Tellico Village Swim Team News 
Believe it or not the Tellico Village Swim Team is gearing up for the 2015 swim season. Evening 
practice will be 6-8:30 p.m. each Tuesday and Thursday through July 24 at the Wellness Center. 
Morning practice will be 8-10:30 a.m. each Monday, Wednesday, and Friday at the Chota Rec Center 
through July 24. The pool will be closed for open swim and classes during practice times. The 
Wellness Center pool will be CLOSED for swim meets, beginning at 4 p.m., on July 9. For more 
information about the swim team, you can email the team manager, Agnes Beauchamp, at 
tvtarpons@charter.net.  

Camp Tellico 
Camp Tellico will be held 11 a.m.-3 p.m. July 6-10 and July 27-31. For more information contact the 
Chota Recreation Center at 865-458-6779. CAUTION: This will be a busy week, so please plan your 
visits to the Rec Center accordingly. 

Swim Lessons 
Are you interested in feeling more comfortable in the water? Are you or your child ready for summer 
swim? If you are interested in either Adult or Child swim lessons, Competitive Swim Classes or Water 
Personal Training Sessions, then please contact Kim Wiebe, a Red Cross Certified Swim Instructor, 
today. She is ready to teach any level of swim and will customize the lessons to meet your goals. 
Competitive Swim can help prepare for a swim team and Water Personal Training sessions provide a 
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no impact, customized workout (no swimming required). Cost for four 30-minute private lessons: 
$120 and $90 for four 30-minute semi-private lessons; cost for water personal training is $45/hr. If 
you have questions about any of the classes or lessons or would like to sign up, please contact Kim 
at 865-661-7365.  

The lap lane in the big pool will be closed each Monday 1-5 p.m., Tuesdays 1-6 p.m., and 
Thursdays 3-6 p.m. for swim lessons. The other five lanes will be open for open/lap swim. 

Fitness Class Updates 
Water Boot Camp, with Barbara Callan, will meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8:35 a.m. 
beginning July 7.  

Deep Water, with Barbara Callan, will meet on Tuesdays at 9:45 a.m. and Saturdays at 8:35 a.m. 
beginning July 7.  

Jin Shin Jyutsu® - Join Mary Ruth Kelly at the Wellness Center for Jin Shin Jyutsu® Self-Help on 
Thursdays at 2:15 p.m. beginning Thursday, July 9. The clinic will run for six weeks, ending on Aug. 
13, so don’t miss out. For more information about Jin Shin Jyutsu®, please contact Mary Ruth 
Kelly at 865-458-2910. To sign up for the class, please contact the Wellness Center at 865-458-
7070. 

Neck and Back Seminar 
Join Physicians from Advanced Physiotherapy Clinic on July 16 at 6 p.m. at the Chota Rec Center 
when they discuss the neck and back. Learn ways to prevent neck and back injuries and signs and 
symptoms of serious injuries. The physician will also provide everyone with some simple, at home, 
exercises that they can do for neck and back pain. The seminar is free, but reservations are required 
by calling the Rec Center at 865-458-6779.  

Balance Seminar 
Join Dr. Jessica Briere, from Complete Chiropractic & Wellness Center, when she discusses eight 
simple ways to improve your balance in the comfort of your own home. This presentation to 
improve your balance and improve your life will be held:  

 July 9 at 10:30 a.m. at the Kahite Activity Center 

July 16 at 10:30 a.m. at the Chota Rec Center 

The seminar is free, but registration is required by calling the Chota Rec Center at 865-458-6779. 

 

Coming in August… 

Intro to Line Dancing with Toni Grovier will start again on Tuesday, Aug. 18, at 1 p.m., in the 
Wellness Center and will meet each Tuesday and Thursday at 1 p.m. There is an additional fee of $3 
that must be paid to the instructor to attend Line Dancing. To have your name added to the list, 
please contact the Wellness Center at 865-458-7070. 

AARP Safe Driving 
There will be an AARP Safe Driving course held on Monday and Tuesday, Aug. 17 and 18, 9 a.m.-1 
p.m. (participants must attend both class days) at the Chota Recreation Center. The fee is $15 per 
person for members and $20 per person for non-members. Payment is expected the day of the class 
and members are asked to bring their AARP membership card, if applicable. After completion of 
the class, you may receive a discount on your auto insurance premium. Class size will be limited, so 
sign up today by calling the Chota Rec Center at 865-458-6779. If the class is full, a waiting list will 
be maintained for future classes. 



*NOTE: Reference to any specific commercial product, process, or service, or the use of any 
trade, firm or corporation name is for the information and convenience of our property owners, 
and does not constitute endorsement, recommendation, or favoring by the TVPOA. 

 

Tanasi Bar and Grill 
 Join us for Music Mondays at Tanasi. Bring your lawn chairs and enjoy live music outside on the 

lawn at Tanasi every Monday in July. Music starts at 6 p.m.  

 Also come try our new menu at Tanasi Bar and Grill. Specialties include Build Your Own Salad, 
BBQ Ribs, and Country Fried Steak. 

 We would love your feedback . . . 

Come and listen to the awesome sounds of Kudzu—tonight at the Tiki Bar at the 
Yacht Club. Music and dancing starts at 7 p.m. No cover as always.  

Toqua Café: 865-458-1330   Tanasi Bar and Grill: 865-458-9392 
 

Recent Events and Bragging Rights 
TV Lions Install 2015/2016 Officer Slate 

On Tuesday the Tellico Village Lions installed the slate of officers who will lead the club during the 
2015/2016 business year. The installation ceremony was conducted by the district 12N Governor, Lion 
Ed Gibbons. Also in attendance were the past District Governor, Lion Chuck Bailey and the District 12N 
Vice-Governor-elect, Lion Paulette Bailey. 

The new President, King Lion as he is referred to, is Lion John Diehm. He is a veteran of the club having 
previously served as a Board member and Club Treasurer; he is also manager of the club’s Glucose 
Screening program. The secretary position will be filled by Lion Harmon Towne, who has held the 
position for the previous three years. Lion Ed Roeber, will be the new Treasurer as well as fill a slot as one 
of six club directors. He has previously served on the Board and manages the club’s flyer distribution 
program. The Membership Chairperson position will be filled by Lions Curt Isakson and Bruce Johnson. 
Both are previous club presidents. In addition, Lion Johnson manages the Lions Health Fair Program at 
the Good Samaritan Center. Inducted as Vice Presidents were Lions Margaret VanWormer, Ed Roeber 
and Larry Elder; all have held offices previously in the club.  

The Lion Tamer, a position that cares for club artifacts and does the meeting room set-up, will be filled by 
Lion Ray Harris. He has previously served as Club Treasurer. Tail Twister, another unique Lions Club 
position, is responsible for insuring that meeting attendees are properly attired in their vests, and follow 
proper decorum and adhere to the meeting rules during the course of the meeting. Infractions detected by 
the Tail Twister result in a fine being levied against the offender; it has proven to be a lucrative source of 
funds in the past. This position will be filled by Lion Bill Cooley. 

The new Board of Directors, consisting of six members filling terms of one or two years include the 
following Lions: Merlyn Knepp, Jim Jeswald, Ray Harris, Ed Hostick, Chris Garner and Ron Lockhart.  

The photo below shows the outgoing King Lion, Curt Isakson, on the right, passing the gavel to the new 
King Lion, John Diehm 

The TV Lions meet twice each month. The first meeting, a morning meeting, is held on the first Tuesday 
of the month commencing at 9 a.m. The second, a dinner meeting, which also features a speaker, is held 
on the third Tuesday of the month commencing at 6:30 p.m. Both meeting are held in the Village. 
Currently the morning meeting is being held at the Chota Recreation Center and the dinner meeting at the 
Tanasi Clubhouse. 



To learn more about Lionism and the men and women of the Tellico Village Lions, call our Membership 
Chairs, Bruce Johnson, at 408-9880 or via e-mail to bruce.johnson133@charter.net or Curt Isakson at 458-
2943 or via e-mail to marcurtrving@gmail.com or visit our web site at http://tellicovillage.tnlions.org. 

 

Loudon County Clerk’s TV Satellite Office Open Thursdays 
The Loudon County Clerk’s office is assisting customers with the following services: Vehicle 
registrations, vehicle renewals, duplicate titles, handicap applications. The office space is located at: 
100 Chota Center, courtesy of Lakeside Real Estate Group. Hours are: 9 a.m.-4 p.m. Thursdays to serve 
Loudon County residents. Services offered include vehicle registrations, vehicle renewals, duplicate 
titles, and handicap applications. 

 

Independence Day festivities 
Friday, July 3 – Loudon Fourth of July Fireworks Celebration: 6 p.m., Tate & Lyle Amphitheatre, 
Loudon. Vendors, games and food beginning at 6 p.m. Fireworks at dark. Call Loudon Parks & 
Recreation at 865-458-7525 for more information.  

Saturday, July 4 – Loudon Fourth of July Parade: Line-up at 9 a.m. on Carter Street (next to Loudon 
High School); Parade begins at 10 a.m. 

Saturday, July 4 – Lenoir City Fourth of July Parade and Annual Firecracker Run: 10 a.m. Line-up at 
Yale Commercial Locks; Parade and Race at 11 a.m., beginning at “C” Street. We will be kicking off 
the parade with our annual Firecracker Run. This is a half-mile run for children ages 5-12. The run is 
free and the first 100 children to register receives a free event t-shirt. Top prizes will be given to the 
first place boy and girl from each division. Participants for the parade or race can register by calling the 
Lenoir City Parks & Recreation Department at 865-986-1223. 

Saturday, July 4 – Greenback Fourth of July Parade: Line-up at new school by Noon; Parade begins at 
1 p.m. All veterans invited to come and ride in the parade – floats will be provided. Greenback Rescue 
Squad will have a Fish Fry from 1 – 5 p.m. Everyone welcome! 

Saturday, July 4 – Rockin’ the Docks July Fourth Celebration: 4 p.m. Live Music begins; 10 p.m. 
Fireworks. Food vendors will provide a wide variety of your favorites. The children’s play area will be 
back for kids to enjoy. For more information, call Lenoir City Parks & Recreation at 865-986-1223. 

Sunday, July 5—Fifth of July celebration at the Yacht Club. Doors open at 6 p.m.. Tickets are $20 and 
sell out quickly. Festivities include The Hitman Band, a BBQ-themed buffet, fireworks, and live music. 
Purchase tickets at the Yacht Club. For more information, call 865-458-4363. 

 

Some Other Stuff You Need to Know… 
Tellico Vintage Vehicles Meet July 1 

The Tellico Village Vintage Vehicles club will meet 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, July 1, in the Yacht Club. 
The car club meets on the first Wednesday every month. For more information, go to 
www.TVVintageVehicles.org or contact Tom Greene, tgreene91@gmail.com. 

Woodworkers Meet July 2 
The July meeting of the Tellico Village Woodworkers Club will be held at 6:45 pm on Thursday, July 
2 at the Yacht Club. The discussion topic will be “Shop Tips” presented by club members. The public 
is invited. 

Cruising Club Meets July 8 
The Tellico Cruising Club will hold its monthly meeting on Wednesday, July 8, at the Tellico Village 
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Yacht Club. The social hour begins at 5 p.m. with the meeting starting promptly at 6 p.m. All 
Tellico Lake boaters are welcome. Any questions should be directed to Commander Errol Keith 
865-458-4277. 

Fishing Club Meets July 8 
The Tellico Village Fishing Club monthly meeting will be 7-8:30 p.m. at the Tellico Village Yacht Club. 
There will be no special speaker this month as we will have our annual social swap and shop meeting. 
Bring your marine/fishing type equipment to buy, sell or trade. Visitors are welcome. For additional 
information, contact Club President Dale Weidinger at 865-458-1460.  

Ladies Book Club  
The Tellico Village Ladies Book Club will meet 11:15 a.m. for lunch followed by a 12:15 p.m. 
discussion Thursday, July 9, in the Tanasi Clubhouse. Joan Panter will lead the discussion of “The 
Girls of Atomic City,” by Bernice Kierman. For more information, cll Bette Purvis, 865-458-8070.  

New Hours and Programs at the Library 
Beginning July 9, The Public Library at Tellico Village will be open until 8 p.m. on Thursdays. 

The Library will be hosting health lectures on at least one Thursday evening each month 7-8 p.m. The 
first lecture will be July 9, with “The Basics: Memory Loss, Dementia and Alzheimer’s,” presented by 
Sunny Biden of the Knoxville Alzheimer’s Association. 

If you or someone you know is affected by Alzheimer’s disease or dementia, it’s time to learn the facts. 
This program provides information on detection, causes and risk factors, stages of the disease, 
treatment and much more. 

The Library (865-458-5199) is located at 300 Irene Lane, near the Tellico Village Community Church. 

Mah Jongg - Open Play 

 July 2 and 16, first and third Thursday of each month, 1-4 p.m., Chota Rec Center, 

 July 14 and 28, second and fourth Tuesday of each month, 1-4 p.m., Chota Rec Center 

 July 13, 20, and 27, the second, third, fourth, and fifth Monday of each month, 1-4 p.m., Chota 
Rec Center 

Please wear your name tag! No food; bring your own drink. 

If you have any questions, please call Carolyn Neely, 865-458-1323, carolynneely@charter.net. 

Tellico Top Notes Rehearsal Schedule 
The Tellico Top Notes hold practice/rehearsal 7 p.m. on the second and fourth Tuesdays (July 14 
and 28) each month in the Yacht Club, Dale Polewach, 248-790-8962. We are always looking for 
more musicians! 

 

Fore the Love of the Game—Golf News and Events 
2015 Men’s Member-Guest Tourney Final Results 

The 2015 Tellico Village Men's Member-Guest was another resounding success! 
After completing the final 9-hole match on Saturday morning, the winning teams from each of the 12 
flights participated in an exciting shootout at Toqua. 
The shootout began with three tee groups comprised of four teams each. Groups played holes 10, 11 
and 12 in an alternate shot format. After each hole the highest scoring team was eliminated. Upon 
completion of the 12th hole, the three remaining teams played the 18th hole to determine the 2015 
Champions. All three of the teams reaching the final hole were Kahite residents and their guests: Len 
and Greg Willis, Paul Harrick and Bill Hotchkiss and Doug and Wesley Lottes (pictured left). 
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After playing the 18th hole two times, the shootout was settled by a chip-off from approximately 40 
yards. Doug Lottes chipped the ball within 18 inches of the hole to earn his son and himself the 2015 
Championship. Congratulation Doug and Wesley Lottes (pictured right)!  

After 2 p.m. Golf Rates 
Want to know how to save money and get in a round of golf? Play any of the three courses after 2 
p.m. Don't waste any time and book your round today! 

 Daily fee members - $24 -18 holes $12 - 9 holes  

 Prepaid members - $21.20 - 18 holes $10.60 - 9 holes 

 Guest of a member - $28 - 18 holes $14 - 9 holes 

(Fees include a cart) 
For more details please call any of the pro shops.  

Kahite - 423-884-6108 

Toqua - 865-458-6546 

Tanasi - 865-458-4707 

 


